
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 28th September 2023 
 

  
Dear Parent/Carer, 

  
Y6 Workshop from The National Holocaust Centre - Tuesday 3rd October 

 

Next week, we will be visited by educators from the National Holocaust Centre in Newark. They will 
be delivering a half day workshop to each class, based on the Kindertransport. This supports our 
topic ‘The Second World War through different eyes.’ Through this workshop, the children will gain 
an awareness and understanding of the choices made by individuals and how those choices shaped 
the lives of Jewish children during World War II. Further details about the programme for the day can 
be found on the Centre’s website. 
  
https://www.holocaust.org.uk/    
  
  
The workshops will take place within the normal school day. 
  
  
The total cost payable for the workshop is £6.25 Please use Parentpay.com (the secure online 
service) to make your contribution towards the visit.  
  
To cover the costs for this workshop, we are asking for a contribution per child. As with all activities 
of this kind, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be received, 
the event may have to be cancelled. All payments should be made through ParentPay. 
  
With best wishes, 
  
The Year 6 Team 

 

https://www.holocaust.org.uk/

